
1st July 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents 
 
We have really missed all of the Year 2 children over the last few months and would love to say 
Goodbye to them before they move to Year 3 in September. Although we cannot have our usual 
celebrations we felt that we could not end the term without doing something.  
We would like to invite children who are NOT in our key work bubbles to come back into school for an 
hour after school on the following dates: 
 

Kestrels: Monday 13th July 3.30- 4.30pm 
Woodpeckers: Tuesday 14th July 3.30- 4.30pm 
Owls: Thursday16th July 3.30- 4.30pm 
 
The children will get to watch their leavers video, have a play in the woodlands, get an ice lolly and 
then collect their leavers dictionary before going back home. 
On this day if you bring your child to the main school gates to drop them off at 3.30pm and then collect 
them at 4.30pm from the main gates. They do not have to wear school uniform but they can if they wish 
as long as they come to school in clean clothes. 
 
For Year 2 children in the key worker bubble in school they will have the same leavers experience but 
on the Friday afternoon during school time. 
 
If your child is still at home and is not in the Year 2  Key worker bubble please can you send a photo in 
to be added to the video. Please talk to your child about their favourite memory during all their time in 
Violet Way during the last three years. Please can they then write the end of the sentence to complete 
the sentence: My favourite memory of Violet Way is …………………………. They do not need to write 
the start of the sentence too. Here is an example below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Please can they write their sentence on a light piece of paper and with a dark coloured pen not pencil. 
Landscape would also be better than portrait if possible. Year 2 children in the key worker bubble will 
have these photos taken in school. If possible could your child could wear their Violet Way t-shirt when 
having the photo taken. Please note that this video will also go on our school website so that parents 
can view it too. 
Photos are to be emailed to Mrs Williams on k.williams@violetway.org by Wednesday 8th July. 
I can’t wait to read all of their memories! 
 
 

mailto:k.williams@violetway.org


Miss Skinner has also been creating a Violet Way Leavers song. The lyrics and the instrumental link to 
practise are below. The key worker children have been learning this too so it would be lovely for you to 
be able to sing this when you come into school on that last week. 

 

Instrumental link to practice singing with: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e33eKXZYYX4 

 

Violet Way Lyrics 

Verse 

I was taught by you 

And I think you know when  

But unfortunately it must come to an 

end 

 

Look at me now  

At how much I've learnt 

I don't know how 

But I suddenly lose control 

There's a feeling within my soul 

 

Just one look and I can hear the bell 

ring 

One more look and I will miss 

everything 

OH OH 
 

Chorus 

Violet Way 

Here we go again 

My my 

Guess how much we'll miss ya 

 

Violet Way 

Does it show again? 

My my 

Just how much we'll miss ya 

 

Yes we'll be broken hearted 

Blue since the day we parted 

My my 

Will I ever let you go? 

Violet Way 

Now I really know 

My My 

I will never let you go 

 

Chorus Repeat 
 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e33eKXZYYX4

